Memo

To: Yalow Families, ©

From: Alec Diac9

Date: September 25, 2025

Re: Updated Electronic Device Policy

ELIMINATING THE LEARNING GAP
FOR DISADVANTAGED URBAN CHILDREN

Going forward, Rosalyn Yalow Charter School is asking that student phones and personal tablets
remain at home. The school will not be responsible for missing electronic devices.

Thank you for your understanding of this revision to our policies. If you have questions, please feel

free to call or write to me.
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